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PLEASANT RUN FAMILIES, 

We are down to 5 days of school left. Our last day is Monday June 4th. Please 
note that we will have an early dismissal on that day. Students will be released 
at 2:30 instead of 3:40. Please make arrangements ahead of time so that stu-
dents are able to be picked up or released from their school bus. 

On behalf of all Pleasant Run Elementary staff members we thank you for an-
other fantastic school year. We hope that you have a relaxing, safe, and enjoy-
able summer vacation. Please check back to our school website and stay 
linked to our Facebook page for updates as the start of the 2018-2019 school 
year. 

Back to school registration will be on Tuesday, July 17 from 12:00-8:00 at 
Pleasant Run. 

Have a wonderful Memorial Day Weekend. The Awards Day Programs and 
Celebrations are included on the last page. 

Mr. Koomler 

 

May  2018  

Memorial Day-no school 28 

Field Day 6/1 

Last Day of School (2:30 pm) 6/4 

Important Dates 

1st Grade:  May 31st– 1:45 pm 

2nd Grade:  June 1st -2:15 

3rd Grade: May 31st-12:45 pm 

4th Grade: May 31st 11:30  

Kindergarten: June 4th-9:15 

 

 

 

On Friday, June 1st, all students will be 

participating in the Annual Pleasant 

Run Field Day . Each grade level will 

have an assigned time to enjoy the 

games and activities!  Students are re-

minded that they must wear their uni-

form clothes on Field Day and to please 

wear tennis shoes.  We look forward to 

having a great day!! 



BREAKFAST & LUNCH MENUS 

for May 29 --June 1 

 Monday Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday Friday 

BREAKFAST 
 

NO SCHOOL Apple Frudel 
Apple 

 

Granola Bar 
Grape Juice 

Raisins 

Pop Tart 
Fruit Punch 

Raisins 

Banana Choc Chunk 
Bar 

Sliced Apples 
Raisins 

LUNCH 
 

FOOD BAR 
DAILY 

 

 

NO SCHOOL Choice of: 
A. chicken Tenders  

B. Bosco Sticks 
 

Broccoli 
 

Fruit & Veggie Bar 

Choice of: 
A. Beef Nachos 
B. BBQ Chicken   

Sandwich 
 

Refried Beans 
Fruit & Veggie Bar 

Choice of: 
A. Cheesy Baked 

Pasta 
B. Meatball Sub 

 
Green Beans 

Fruit & Veggie Bar 

Choice of: 
A. Pepperoni Pizza 

B. Cheese  
Quesadilla 

 
Green Peas 

Fruit  & Veggie Bar 

Final Report 
Cards 

Final report cards 
will be  

distributed on June 1st.  
No report cards will be  

given out prior to this day. 
REPORT CARDS WILL NOT 
BE MAILED.  If a student is  
absent on the last day of 

school you can pick up the  
report cards in the school 
office no later than Friday, 

June 8th 

The last day students can bring backpacks to school is Friday,  
June 1st.  No backpacks will be allowed on buses or at school 

on Monday, June 4th 

Don’t Forget: 
Medication must be picked up by Monday, June 4th.  Medications left  
after that date will be destroyed. 
Borrowed Clothing should be returned to the clinic before the end of 
school on June 1st. 
Lost and Found is overflowing!  Please be sure to check the blue tub in 
the cafeteria. Everything left will be sent to needy shelters. 

ATTENTION:  Registration for 2018-2019 

Warren Township PreK-5 Parents 
Tuesday, July 17     12:00-8:00 p.m.      

 

ALL new and returning K-5 students are REQUIRED to register at the school they will be attending 

for the 2017-2018 school year.   

Students returning to Warren Schools should bring: 

 Textbook rental payment (cash, check, or charge) 

 Additional immunization records 

 If you have moved, 2 proofs of residency (lease/mortgage & gas or electric 

bill) 

At the time of registration, students will receive:  classroom assignments, lunch 

application forms and supply lists.  Sign-up for the Before and  After School 

Child Care will also be available. 

 

Students new to Warren Schools should bring: 

 2 proofs of residency which indicate the name and address of parent or guardian (lease or         

mortgage & a current gas or electric bill) 

 Original birth certificate (with official seal) 

 Immunization records 

 Photo ID (Driver’s License or State ID) for parent/ guardian 

 Custody documents (if applicable) 

 Textbook rental payment (cash, check, or charge) 

Have A  
Safe and  

Wonderful 
Summer! 



Monday, June 4th at  9:15 a.m. 

We will have a short program for the families and then return to our respective 

classrooms to retrieve report cards/end of the year documentation. The chil-

dren and families may then join together on the playground (weather permit-

ting), for one last opportunity to be carefree kindergarten children! 

 

 

                                             

1st Grade will have their end of the year celebration on Thursday, 

May 31st at 1:45  in the afternoon. Parents are welcome to come and 

join us. 

 

 

The 2nd Grade  Awards Celebration will be June 1st at  

2:15  in the Gym. Please come and join in the celebra-

tion. 

3rd Grade Celebration                                      

Thursday, May 31st at 12:45 pm 

3rd Grade will have their end of the year celebration in conjunction 

with parents visiting to view their students research projects. 

4th Grade Celebration                                       

Thursday, May 31st at 11:30 am in the Gym  

The Grade 4 students will be having their celebration on Thursday and would like 

for you to come and join them at Pleasant Run for the last time.  


